
 
 

February 17, 2023 

 

 
ALTERNATIVE FORMATS AVAILABLE:  

206-477-5371 / 711 (TTY Relay) 

 UPCOMING WATER SERVICE INTERRUPTIONS 
ON 90TH PL SE 

 
On Tuesday, February 28 and Wednesday, March 1, some homes on 90th Pl SE may be subject to a 
water service interruption. This will allow crews to connect the water service line to the newly 
constructed water main on 90th Pl SE. During water shutoffs, your water service will be unavailable 
between 7 a.m. to 5 p.m. for 10 hours. If your home is affected, the contractor will provide a door 
hanger 48 hours prior to the scheduled shutoff. Additionally, the contractor will attempt to notify you in 
person on the day of the outage. We will not access private property during this work unless we 
have a signed agreement to do so. 
 
For questions or more information, please contact the Community Relations Team using our 24-hour 
construction hotline: 425-305-3578 or email us at NMEsewer@kingcounty.gov. 
 

 
What to expect  

• All work will be performed in the public right of way. 

• Depending on the location of your water line, we may need to temporarily block your driveway. 

 

 

Learn more  
• Contact the community services team at 425-305-3578 or email NMEsewer@kingcounty.gov  

• Visit the project website www.kingcounty.gov/MercerEnataiSewer. 
• Sign up for location-specific email lists by clicking this link to our construction homepage. 
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